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Your Submission:

Rates & Other Matters.

At the recent Committee Meeting of the Central Riccarton Residents’
Association, it was unanimously resolved that the City Council should ensure
that the level of rates this wear should in no circumstance exceed the level of
inflation. If necessary projects such as the exorbitantly high priced Council
Building should be deferred, or even cancelled.

It was further resolved that before any consideration regarding the fluoridation
of our water supply be considered, a full consultation with experts both here
and overseas, and residents should take place. We are concerned at the
conflicting reports which are circulating at present, and would strongly oppose
any unilateral proposal to fluoridate our water without adequate investigation,
and safeguards being in place to ensure that those residents who choose to
use fluoride tablets are not subject to poisoning by fluoride! The amount of
sodium fluoride needed for a fatal dose is very small indeed.

Keith Derbyshire
Chairperson




